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Assembly Bill 4829, introduced in the New Jersey Senate on October 24, 2022, would require the New Jersey Department of
Health (DOH) to create a website with information on reproductive rights. The website would be required to include
comprehensive information on women'’s reproductive rights under federal and state law and under health insurance plans,
including the right to emergency care; birth control; hyperlinks to websites that register the uninsured for health care benéefits;
and information on where and how to file a complaint if rights are violated.
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